CHRIS HEATON-HARRIS MP



HOUSE OF COMMONS LONDON SW1A 0AA

March 2017

Dear Constituent,

Thank you for contacting me about President Trump's recent comments on torture.

The first thing to say, which the Prime Minister has made clear - the British Government does not sanction torture and does not get involved in it. That will continue to be the position.

Our relationship with the United States is vital. On defence, intelligence and security, we work together more closely than any other two countries in the world. It is very important to say, however, that where we have differences with the US, we will not hesitate to express them and I know the Prime Minister and the Foreign Secretary share that view.

Once again, thank you again for taking the time to contact me.

Yours faithfully.

CHRIS HEATON-HARRIS MP MEMBER OF PARLIAMENT FOR DAVENTRY